From: bob kirtley

To: duerrn@reno.gov; Lucey, Robert (Bob) L; Sonderfan, Derek
Subject: Relocation and Resignation

Date: Monday, August 6, 2018 10:01:47 AM

Madame Chair,

[t is with deep regret that I must announce my resignation from the Debt Management
Commission. We have relocated to Arizona so we can be close to my wife's family. We
are supporting her parents elder care needs and could not be effective or timely living in
Reno. [ apologize for the short notice but our house sold with multiple offers on the first
day we listed it.

[ sincerely enjoyed my time serving Washoe County. On a personal note, working with
you Ms. Duer and you, Mr. Lacey has been one of the many highlights of our 15+ years in
Reno. [ wish both of you continued success in your service to the City of Reno and
Washoe County.

Best Regards,

Bob Kirtley
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